2nd Cabinet Meeting
October 21, 2023

Report of the Texas Lions Hall of Fame Committee

Our nomination for the Texas Lions Hall of Fame will be presented during this Fiscal year.

Every club President was notified either by email (if there was a valid email address at LCI) or by USPS if they did not have a valid email address.
As of October 16th, there have been no written nominations turned into me that I can submit to our committee.  If you have someone you would like to nominate, please send me there qualifications and a brief bio for the committee to review.


Submitted:

PDG Chuck Martin – Chair



